
I am writing to urge the passing of a strong House Bill 2020.  An independent study has shown 
that the economic benefits of the bill will produce jobs and increase household income for 
Oregonians across the board, particularly for low income people.  Having seen a recent article 
in the Oregonian about the extreme power of lobbyists in our state, I am very concerned about 
the counterproductive impact that lobbying efforts by the fossil fuel industry and their allies will 
have on weakening the bill, diminishing its positive impacts on both our environment and our 
economy.  Please be brave and strong in doing what is in the best interest of our state and the 
vast majority of our citizens. 
Thanks for taking my comment, 
Jeff Jackson 
775 SE Chadwick St. (P.O. Box 33) 
Roseburg, OR 97470 
 


